
 

                    334-466-2500 

 

RENTAL CAR FEE NOTICE EFFECTIVE  

Please be informed of the following notice to be effective November 7, 2022. Allen 

Turner Collision Center will not cover any rental car fees or costs associated with your 

repair with us. We are disappointed in this but due to the constant supply chain issues 

and break downs it’s impossible for us to determine a time frame for repair. Insurance 

companies are aware of the delays and back-order parts but are not accommodating as 

much as previous years. We are hoping that the issues plaguing our industry will work 

themselves out soon but we are unsure when that time will be. We want to inform you 

so you will be aware of the issues and to be prepared accordingly.  

 

Today’s Date_________________________________  

 

Allen Turner Collision Center Representative __________________________________  

 

Customer______________________________________________________________ 


